
The City of Columbus is accepting applications to serve on the Stillwater Conservation 
District as a City-appointed Urban Supervisor. There are two (2) vacant Urban Supervisor 
positions to be filled. The position of Urban Supervisor is responsible for the operation and 
management of the Conservation District. The Urban Supervisor must attend meetings, 
educate themselves on local natural resources and other issues that impact the 
conservation district, disclose any conflicts of interest, and be a positive ambassador for 
conservation in the community. Please fill out a Board Application and send to 
clerk@townofcolumbus.com or drop off at city hall.   
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